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Johnson-Brock School Board to Meet Monday Night 
 (KLZA) The Johnson-Brock School Board will meet Monday at 8 p-m.   

Board members will conduct annual hearings on patron and parental involvement and student fee
policy’s at the beginning of the meeting.

Board members are expected to take action on the negotiated agreement with the Johnson-Brock
Education Association for the 2012-13 school year and the 2013-14 school year which call for a
$700 increase in the base pay each year.

Admission prices for school activities will be set;  Transfers are expected to be made; Penny
Neddenriep will present an update on the food service program.

Superintendent Jeff Koehler will update Board members on the football field project,  the handicap
van;  disposal of unused items and a tree in the front lawn of the school.
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